
Subject Lehigh 2023 Major RPA has been deemed complete

From Salisbury, Robert <Robert.Salisbury@PLN.SCCGOV.ORG>
To Salisbury, Robert <Robert.Salisbury@PLN.SCCGOV.ORG>
Date 2025-01-30 11:40 AM

To all Lehigh interested parties:
 
Lehigh’s 2023 Major Reclamation Plan Amendment application has been deemed complete.  The
revised application and the complete letter can be found here, under the tab titled “2023 Reclamation
Plan Amendment for Lehigh Quarry (PLN23-100)”.   The third resubmittal is the current plan that was
deemed complete, and the complete letter is just below.
 
Now that the application has been deemed complete, we will be starting work on the required EIR as
soon as a contract with the CEQA consultant is in place and I will provide additional information and a
timeline for preparation of the EIR as soon as possible.
 
Kind regards,
 

Robert Salisbury
Principal Planner | Zoning Administrator | SMARA Program Manager
 
Department of Planning and Development
County of Santa Clara
70 W. Hedding Street | 7th Floor | East Wing
San Jose | CA  95110
Work: (408) 299-5785
Pronouns: he/him
robert.salisbury@pln.sccgov.org
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